
SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 
MARCH 2023 

 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 - Section 25 

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 – Regulations 9A and 16 as 
amended by 

The Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2024 
 
 

NOTICE is given, in accordance with regulation 16 of The Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015, that the audit of Sheffield City Council’s accounts for the 
year-ended 31 March 2023 has now been concluded. 
 
NOTICE is also given that, in accordance with section 25 of the Local Audit 
and Accountability Act 2014, the Statement of Accounts, the auditor’s 
certificate and other documents are available for inspection by any local 
government elector for the area of the Council on working days (Monday to 
Friday) inclusive between 10:00 a.m. and 4.00 p.m. These documents will be 
made available for inspection by any local government elector by contacting 
FinancialPlanning&Accounts@sheffield.gov.uk  
 
Or via application to: Director of Finance and Commercial Services, Town 
Hall, Pinstone Street, Sheffield S1 2HH – Telephone 0114 474 1073. Any 
such elector may have copies, or extracts, from the Statement of Accounts on 
payment of a fee. 
 
The Statement of Accounts can also be found on the Council’s website:  
https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/home/your-city-council/statement-accounts  
 
 
12th December 2024 
 
General Counsel and Monitoring Officer 
Sheffield City Council 
Town Hall 
Sheffield S1 2HH 
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